As a trained midwife in NZ and a registered Chinese Medicine Physician with Singapore Traditional
Chinese Medicine Practitioners Board (STCMPB), you are in safe hands with our new Acupuncturist
onboard, Phyllis. Phyllis has been registered with the New Zealand Register of Acupuncturists since
2015 and is keen in getting your health back to the state of homeostasis. Phyllis’s treatments reduce
pain while improve healing through the balancing of yin and yang in our body system. She is keen to
see you should you have any muscle, bone or soft tissue pain, sinus, migraine or for general health
and wellbeing. Using Traditional Chinese Medicine means of diagnosing body conditions and the
ancient art in acupuncture treatment, Phyllis will not disappoint you.

You will need an ACC claim number if you wish for an ACC appointment. Please approach one of our
Physiotherapists or your GP for it. Private sessions are also available.

Saturdays 9am-2pm, call 09 23291856 or book online today....



